
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                       
 
 
 
 

 

 29th April 2016 
 
Dear Parents 
 
 
Temple Sowerby Cricket Club 
Temple Sowerby Cricket Club is offering Cricket coaching for children Years 1 to Years 6. If 
your children would like to be a part of this, please see enclosed flyer for details. 
 
 
Class 1 Activities 
On Tuesday 3rd May at 1pm Class 1 will be river dipping with Eden Rivers Trust. Children will 
need to bring a spare set of clothes, footwear and a towel.  
On Friday 6th May Class 1 will be visiting Darren Roger’s weather station at Maulds Meaburn as 
part of their topic on Weather. Please can children bring car seats for the journey. 
 
 
Sainsbury’s  Vouchers 
The last day for collection of the Sainsbury’s vouchers is Tuesday 3rd May. These vouchers are 
a great benefit for the school, if you have any vouchers please bring them in as soon as 
possible. Thank you. 
 
 
Sports Events 
Parents may like to know we have entered into a number of sporting events in the coming 
weeks:  

 Long Marton Shield – Football -  23rd May - 6 – 8pm  

 Warcop Netball Tournament  - 4th July - 3.30 - 5pm 

 Culgaith kwik Cricket – 9th June - 9.30 -12.30 for Y2 and Y3 

 Appleby kwik Cricket – 9th June for Y5 and Y6 

 Temple Sowerby Kwik Cricket – 15th June  

 Mini Tennis – 19th May – Y3+Y4 (Penrith Tennis Club)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Crosby Ravensworth C of E (Aided) School 
Crosby Ravensworth 
Penrith 
Cumbria 
CA10 3JJ 
 
Telephone: 01931-715265  
Email: admin@crosbyravensworth.cumbria.sch.uk 

Website: www.crosbyravensworth.cumbria.sch.uk 
 
Head Teacher: Mr D Priestley 
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Message from Mr Mellors - Football Training  
A big hello from Mr Mellor to all in the Crosby Ravensworth school community! I will be teaching 
in Class 2 for the next 9 weeks as we delve into the history of the railways, tackle earthquakes 
and volcanoes as well as mastering the forward defensive shot in our cricket lessons (weather 
permitting!). If you see me around school please do come and say hello! 
I have a Sports Science degree and a background in football coaching and will be running the 
school football team this term; I will be taking training sessions for children in Class 2 during the 
lunch break on Mondays and Wednesdays, children will need their PE kit in order to take part. 
We hope to be able to enter a squad of 9 children into the Long Marton Shield competition 
being held on Monday the 23rd of May. I hope we can get a good team together, enjoy our 
training sessions and represent the school with pride in competition!  
 
 
SATS Breakfast Club 
As previously advised, KS2 SATS week for Year 6 will take place week beginning 9th May. All 
Year 6 pupils are cordially invited to attend SATS breakfast club each morning, when toast and 
juice will be served from 8.40am onwards. 
The SATS timetable is as follows: 

 Mon – Reading Test 

 Tues – Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling (Tests 1 and 2). 

 Wed – Maths Tests (Papers 1 and 2). 

 Thurs – Maths Test (Paper 3). 

The best preparation for the children at this stage will be to arrive fresh from a good night’s 
sleep! 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr D Priestley 

 
 

Summary of dates for your diary: 
 
 
Monday, 2nd May Bank Holiday, school closed 
Thursday, 5 May Lyvennet Activity Group’s second performance, 2.00 pm, 

Village Hall 
 Full Governors’ meeting 
Monday, 9th May SATS week commences for Year 6 in School 
Saturday, 21st May School May Fair 
Wednesday, 25th May Year 6 Transition Day, Patterdale Hall.  
Friday, 17th June Pudding Night, 7.00 pm, CRVH 
 

  



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 


